
The Chapter members, accompanied with competence and sympathy by Sister Maria and Sister 
Tiziana, continue their dialogue and discernment. Tiredness is making itself felt, but the simple and 
weekday fraternity, the festive evenings and the liturgies in which the various circumscriptions are 
involved, and the rain that has lightened the air a little, make it possible to continue the work.  

To go into a little more detail, yesterday a number of resolutions were reviewed and voted on, and 
the reflection for the approval of the Directory began. 

The fruits are beginning to ripen!  

 

Have a good Sunday and see you next time on Wednesday 25 July. 


